
 

Events, News and Updates from the School Council          January 2024 

Polygon School Council           

Meet Your School Council: 

3LBH – Leo L                           3JG – DJ E 

3AW – Brogan W                    4PR – Tyler W 

3DRB – Aiden H                     4NA – Jack W 

3HI – Ivan W                            4CM – Linkin H 

 

 

 

Notes from Recent School Council Meetings: 

Ms Newman discussed the Eco-Schools Environmental Review. The 

School Council needed to decide on 3 areas they could try to help the 

school improve on over the next year. 

The council decided to work on the areas of: 

 

Biodiversity – Plant bee friendly flowers around the school (IW and JW will lead 

this) and fundraising for an endangered animal (DJ and Leo will lead this). 

Global Citizenship – Write to the Southampton MP about the pollution levels (DJ to 

lead on this).  

Litter – Arrange a litter pick (TW and BW to lead on this) and each class designing 

an “Anti-litter” poster competition (PR to speak to staff in staff meeting) 

 

If you have anything you would like to bring up in School Council 

meetings, then please speak to your Class Councillor. 

All suggestions and points and discussed by the council and then go to 

SLT (Senior Leadership Team) for discussion and a response. 


